
 
 

BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER T5-4 

Joining Together – Learning For Life 

Friday 14th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children have enjoyed another very busy week of learning. It has been lovely to hear our Year 6 
students practicing in the hall for their end of year production. 
 
Safety of our children is paramount during the school day and also before and after.  Outside play 
equipment must not be used after school by pupils or siblings as there is no supervision during this time. 
Cycle helmets must be worn to and from school and children must not ride their bikes or scooters on 
school grounds.   
 
We have also had a request from Oxfordshire Fire & Rescue Service Road Safety team, asking all primary 
school parents / carers to provide feedback to improve the safety of child pedestrians.  If you would like 
to take part please complete the online questionnaire.  
https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Footsteps/consultationHome 
The survey will remain open until 30th July 2021. 
Thank you from the Road Safety Team. 
 
Reminder that next week is Walk to School Week 17-21 May 2021 and we encourage all our children and 
parents to participate in this campaign.   
 

Clubs: 

Today is the last day to sign up for after school sports clubs.  Please complete the on-line form if you wish 
your child to participate.   https://forms.office.com/r/Y65ZukkfgG 
 
If your child currently attends and would like to continue next term, you will also need to complete and 
return the form.  If numbers exceed our limits, we will pick names out randomly.  We will let you know 
next week if your child has been successful. 
 
 
  

For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
If you or your child develops any symptoms, you must get a PCR test.  

Please call 119 or visit the website 
 

Lateral Flow Tests (LFT) are to be used if you are asymptomatic (no symptoms)  
If you have symptoms, you MUST get a PCR (Polymerase Chain Reaction) test.  

 
A reminder of the symptoms: High Temperature, Continuous Cough, Loss of Taste/Smell  

 
If you are reporting your child as absent from school with a temperature, please let us know what their 

temperature is 

https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/Footsteps/consultationHome
https://forms.office.com/r/Y65ZukkfgG
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus


 

Our Exciting Week of Learning: 
 

Class 4SV had an exciting visit from the Royal Air Force today to present Matilda with her prize.  Matilda is 
the proud winner of the 'Design a Mascot' competition for Kineton STEM. As part of her prize, some of 
the STEM team joined 4SV this morning to tell us all about the amazing work they do. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed hearing all about the projects STEM do in schools and their jobs in the RAF. They had 
a fantastic morning and can't wait to meet the STEM team again! 
Huge congratulations to Matila. 
  

  

 

Awards:   
 

I am delighted and proud to announce… 
Lily A in 4SJ has pledged to walk 100 miles in May for Breast Cancer Now, and she has raised £706 so far! 
They only set a target of £100. She is doing so well, walking everyday – congratulates Lily… keep up the 
good work! 
 

 
 
  



 

FoBLS News: 
 
Don’t miss the last cake sale of this academic year before Freeze Pop Friday commences. 
 

 
 

 
 

Please also help BLS raise even more valuable funds by using the following links:  
 www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school 

 www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoploveday/ 

 

If you would like to keep up-to-date with our PTA news and events, please visit our Facebook page by 
searching “Friends of Bishop Loveday School (FOBLS)” 
 

  

https://www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoploveday/


 

Dates to Remember: 
 
MAY 

Monday 24th    Group Photographs  All Years 
Tuesday 25th    Individual Photographs All Years 
 
JUNE 

Monday 28th @ 5pm   Yr 6 Production  Class 6HW 
Tuesday 29th @ 5pm   Yr 6 Production  Class 6CS 
More details to follow.  If this cannot take place face to face due to restrictions, we will record and share 
remotely with you.  
 
Monday 7th June  Inset Day   All Years  

 
JULY 

Thurs 1st & Fri 2nd  Transition to Wykham Park Year 6 
Mon 5th – Fri 9th   Transition to BGN  Year 6 
Monday 12th @ 3.30pm  Meet the Teachers  Years 5&6  
Tuesday 13th @ 3.30pm  Meet the Teachers   Years 1&2 
Tuesday 13th    Move Up Morning  All Years 
Tuesday 13th @ 2.15pm Graduation ceremony  Early Years (providing restrictions allow) 
Tues 13th & Weds 14th  Transition to Warriner Year 6 
Wednesday 14th @ 3.30pm Meet the Teachers    Years 3&4 
Thursday 15th    School Residential  Year 6 
Friday 16th    Sports Day   All Years 
Monday 19th    Back Up Sports Day  All Years 
 
More details to follow soon.   
 

 

 

Super Hero Learners are back!  
 
Early Years:  Abigail C, Jaxon T, Buddy G, 
Luca H 
Year 1:   Cameron M, Leo (1SW), Darcy 
L, Emma D (1KW) 
Year 2:    Freddie H, Jennifer A (2SC),   
Kaiden M, Charlie C (2CP) 
 

 
Year 3:  Sonny C, Evie H (3OB),    
Eva H (3JM)  
Year 4:   Lily A (4SJ),  Harry S (4SV) 
Year 5:    Lily N, Ryan F (5PA),  Stanley M, 
Amber L (5DC) 
Year 6:    Raph Y (6HW),  Isabelle O’D 
(6CS) 

 

 
 
Have a safe and enjoyable weekend.  
 
Mrs J Ridley  
 
 
Headteacher 
 
 

House Points tally 
 

  Sun Ice  Fire  Forests  Oceans Waterfalls 

Total: 507 386 381 418 435 454 

 

 



 

Other News:   
 

 


